
A meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on Tuesday evening, May 25, 2010 at 7:38 p.m. 
  
Present:  Theresa E. McNulty, Chair; Joseph L. Miksch, Clerk; Robert M. Condon 

Catherine Johnson, Administrative Assistant 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
Ms. McNulty announced the Board of Selectmen signed the last bargaining unit for the 2 year 
wage freeze on the Town side. The Board of Selectmen commended all employees who worked 
with the town to keep services at the current level. 
 
Action Items 
 
M/Miksch, s/Condon, a unanimous vote, approve the minutes of the May 18, 2010. 
 
M/Miksch, s/Condon, a unanimous vote, approve to cancel the June 8, 2010 Board of Selectmen 
meeting. 
 
Reminder 

 
1. Special Town Meeting will be on Monday, June 7, 2010 at 7 pm at the Gordon W. Mitchell 

Middle School. The Annual Town Meeting will be at 7:30 pm, immediately follow the 
Special Town Meeting. 

 
2. Board of Selectmen to start their summer schedule on July 13th, meeting every other week 

for the months of July and August. 
 

3. Memorial Day Services on the Common with the Commercial Club Chicken Barbecue to 
follow. 

 
Open Forum 
 
No one present 
 
M/Miksch, s/Condon, motion to adjourn. 
 
VOTE: Yes – McNulty, Miksch, Condon; a unanimous vote in favor. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:47 p.m. 
 
 
 
___________________________Clerk 
Board of Selectmen 
 


